
01/29/2025Jack Barry Little League 
277 Harrington Way 
Worcester, MA 01604

Hello,

We hope this letter finds you well. Jack Barry Little League would like to thank you for your 
continued support over the years. We are extremely thankful to have such great sponsors who 
help us achieve continued success as a thriving little league in the city of Worcester. Your 
support allows us to keep our league moving in the right direction. We wanted to take this 
opportunity to provide you with some examples of how your donation helps our league. 

Our registration fees alone cannot cover all the costs required to run a successful league. Your 
generous donation helps offset the cost of uniforms, umpire fees, baseballs, softballs, and player 
& team equipment.  It also helps cover registration fees for a number of players in hardship 
situations who would otherwise not be able to play. Our philosophy is to not turn anyone away 
and we take pride in being able to help as many youth ballplayers as possible.

In addition to the expenses above, we are responsible for all aspects of field and shack 
maintenance and upkeep. Your sponsorship helps with the purchase of field maintenance items 
such as chalk, Gamesaver, and conditioner to keep our fields in playing condition. The city does 
not maintain our fields, so we regularly mow/drag them, clean up any debris left on site, and rent 
a dumpster to keep our park clean.  The tractor and mower we use on the fields need general 
upkeep and regular maintenance in order to keep them functioning so we can ensure safe ball 
fields and grounds for our players and their families. To say we appreciate your sponsorship is 
an understatement!

This year, we are planning on several ways to give our sponsors all the recognition you deserve, 
both at the field and on our website and social media pages. A new feature this year will be 
weekly posts on our social media pages promoting your business and recognizing your 
generosity. 

We hope this letter provided you with some insight into how important your sponsorship is to 
Jack Barry Little League. Our community benefits greatly from a healthy and thriving league that 
your continued support allows us to provide.

Thank you again for your valued sponsorship.

Jason Dupre, President
Jack Barry Little League




